Hello, Belleisle Regional High School Families and welcome to the start of the 2020-2021 school year.

Mrs. Fadden and | want to share with you that we are working diligently to make your return to school
as safe as we possibly can. We are working on the school Operational Plan that will be shared with you
once we have it all finalized. The plan is fluid and we are sure aspects of it will have to be changed as we
get the year up and running.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your great work with keeping COVID 19 out
of the Belleisle community. We also understand that you have had to make sacrifices over the past five
months and life has been anything but normal. It is human nature to want to be in control of our
destination and the current uncertainty is unsettling to some of us. No one likes uncertainty but we
must move forward.

Taking this into consideration, we know some of you (students and parents) are feeling anxious. We
know that some of you are feeling scared to come back into the building. Please know that these
feelings are normal and understandable, but we also know that we can not allow our fears and anxiety
to paralyze us. One suggestion that could possibly ease these fears is to take your student(s) to a
location where they will be a crowd. Have them wear their mask and have them practice being around
people. Some students have been isolated from other students for five months, so it is important that
students arrive at the building comfortable wearing their mask and being around other people.

The reality of our current situation is that we are going to get sick, as we did before COVID 19 arrived at
our shores, and we will get better. We must become comfortable with being uncomfortable. We are
not in imminent danger. The current guidelines that we are directed to live with are designed to keep us
safe. This too shall pass and life will return to normal.

Important information for back to school

There are no high school exam exemptions for this school year!
The cafeteria will not be open until mid-November!

Grade 11 and 12 students who are online working outside of the building must check in with their
teacher during their class time.



More information will follow next week.

Sincerely Yours

W o
Micheal Chaisson

Principal

Until then, we hope you have a great week.

Mz{mﬁﬂ
Jennifer adden

Vice Principal
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